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Term 2_2024 Newsletter – Week 5 

It has been a busy term thus far and the weeks are passing all too 

quickly! 

We hope that all our mums had a wonderful Mother’s Day last Sun-

day. Congratulations to all our raffle winners as well. Our prizes for 

the Mother’s Day raffle were amazing and I would like to extend a 

BIG thank you to the local businesses in the area and families who 

donated some of the prizes. Also, I would like to acknowledge and 

thank our very own talented Donna who painted the beautiful picture 

of a kookaburra which was included in one of the hampers and Jodie 

who did a splendid job putting the hampers together. Our raffle 

raised $235 which will go in the PFA kitty. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

Our next SC meeting will be Monday 3rd June. Just a reminder that 

all parents are more than welcome to attend meetings should they 

like to hear more about what is happening at school.  

 

CHPS 150th ANNIVERSARY – Saturday 26th October                      

(Term 4 – Week 3) 

Our next 150th Anniversary Committee meeting is scheduled for 

Monday 3rd June after our SC meeting. We will be inviting local com-

munity members to attend and will post this event on community 

Facebook pages. All parents are invited to come along and be part of 

the planning process. Our meeting will commence at 5.00pm. 

Term Dates 

Term 2 -  15th April - 28th June 

Term 3 - 15th July - 20th September 

Term 4 - October 7th - 20th Decem-
ber 

Important Dates for    

Term 2 

13th May - Bush School Excursion 

- Sugarloaf 

14th May - Photo trail - Maroon-

dah Dam   

28th May - Edendale Farm excur-

sion 

4th June - Gymnastics excursion  

10th June - Kings Birthday public 

holiday 

11th June - Gymnastics Incursion 

18th June - Tiger Paw Incursion 

25th June - Gymnastics Incursion 

28th June - Last day of Term 2 - 

2:00pm finish 



Prize Winners of the Mother’s Day Raffle 

1st Prize - Dark Horse  2nd Prize - Kerry K  3rd Prize - Jacqui 

4th Prize -  Julia R  5th Prize - Maria P  6th Prize - Renee T 

BUSH SCHOOL EXCURSION MONDAY 20TH MAY 

Our Bush School Excursion to Sugarloaf Dam has been rescheduled for next Monday. Permission notes have gone home via 

Sentral so please ensure these are updated. We will head off to Sugarloaf Dam around 1.45pm and return to school at ap-

proximately 3.00pm. I know the students are very excited about this event! 

 

CHPS PLAYGROUP 

Next Wednesday we will be running our playgroup from 9.30-11.00 here at CHPS. This will take place in Quip Quip and we 

are looking forward to welcoming new families to our school. Please get the word out to friends and relatives to 

come along with their little ones and take part in some “messy” play whilst parents/carers enjoy a cuppa and a 

chat! 

 

EDUCATION SUPPORT DAY -16TH MAY 

Education Support (ES) Day is celebrated each year to 

acknowledge and recognise the extraordinary contribu-

tion education support staff make to public education. 

Here at CHPS we have amazing ES staff who go over and 

above to support the children here at the school. They 

truly are the backbone of the school, and I would like to 

thank each of them for their contributions.  Jodie, Donna and Megan 

you truly are AMAZING, and we appreciate everything you do! 

 

Thank you to families for all your support.  

Maria  



 



 


















